
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Art Reception & Fundraiser on Friday,
7/18/25! As part of this special event, we will be holding a raffle featuring student
artwork, showcasing both individual and class/group creations made here at
school.
Your child’s artwork is a meaningful expression of their creativity, and we would
love the opportunity to include it in the raffle to help support our programs and
services. Proceeds from the raffle will directly benefit the children, helping us to
provide materials and supplies that are needed throughout the school and clinic.
If you grant permission for your child’s artwork to be included, please complete and
return the form below by June 18th. Participation is completely optional, and we
appreciate your support in making this event a success!
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at Vickir@Crossroadcenter.org.
Thank you for your support!
Sincerely,
Vicki Ramotar, Resource Development Specialist
  
✂️ Please detach and return by 7/18/25 ✂️
Student’s Name: ___________________________
 Class/Teacher: ___________________________
 ☐ Yes, I give permission for my child’s artwork to be included in the raffle.
 ☐ No, I prefer my child’s artwork not be included.
Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________
 Signature: ___________________________
 Date: ___________________________

July 18th 5pm-6:30pm 
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